
Grades from Study Abroad 

When you study abroad, your transcript must be submitted to Muhlenberg College and evaluated.  This 
process typically occurs throughout the summer.  The timeliness of this process is dependent upon 

1) Before you left your program, did you do everything you should have to ensure that your host 
school will release your grades to Muhlenberg College 

2) When your program ended (some programs are going well into July) 
3) Did you leave owing a professor course work 
4) The availability during the summer of Muhlenberg staff required to review your transcript and 

officially transfer your coursework to your transcript 

With all of that happening through the summer and Fall 2019 invoices going out mid-June and due mid-
July, we have put together your financial aid with the assumption that you will get the appropriate 
grades in the right number of courses to receive the financial aid assistance you see.   

HOWEVER, this assistance is only estimated until your study abroad grades are reviewed by the proper 
offices on campus and the Office of Financial Aid for evaluation.  Once that occurs, your financial aid will 
either be finalized or revised.  If it is revised, we will notify you via e-mail and the Controller’s Office, if 
necessary, will rebill you. 


